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· Summary of College Honors Institute projects in August:

· Hosted a Q&A table at the CHC Road Runner Rally, August 8
· Held five one-hour Honors Student Orientations, August 13, 15, 21, 23, 31 
· Held two Honors Faculty Orientations, August  17 and 22
· Continued planning for the First Annual Crafton Hills College Student Research Conference hosted by the College Honors Institute, November 30, 2012
· Continued developing conference preparation workshops to be held throughout the semester in the Honors Lounge
· Started a book sharing library in the Honors Lounge
· Began processing applications for the Honors Ambassador program being created this fall
· Next Honors Steering Committee Meeting on Monday, September 17 

If you need any further information on any of this, please contact one of the College Honors Steering Committee Co-Chairs:
· Jennifer Floerke (jfloerke@craftonhills.edu) 
· Daniel Bahner (dbahner@craftonhills.edu)
